
BOARD MEETING

May 20, 2013
electronic meeting (e mails)

A vote was taken by e mails on setting the yearly fees for pool users only for 2013 - 2014. Marilyn
made the motion and Deonne seconded it. The motion - Since the fees for members having water
and pool use were raised by $50 per year to $500, it was voted to raise the fees by $50 per year to
$300 for pool users only to be in line with the fee increase for members. The motion passed with 6
yes votes and 1 no vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Marilyn Laubach, secretary


